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On behalf of our entire community, the Blue 
Mountain Eagle would like to thank the 

brave firefighters risking their lives to battle 
the Canyon Creek Complex Fire.

Thank you to the many personnel and 
countless volunteers who have provided 
assistance behind the scenes, helping to 
coordinate both firefighting and disaster 

relief efforts.

Your dedication to the community is an 
inspiration to us all, and we are very 

grateful for everyone’s hard work.
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Photo contributed by Ty, 
a firefighter from out of 
the area, working on the 
Canyon Creek Complex 
Fire.


